
 

LG Professionals SA Women’s 

Network Committee 
Call For Nominations 

 

The LG Professionals SA Women’s Network Committee is calling for nominations for Committee 

Members. 

If you have a keen interest in creating opportunities for female local government professionals to 

thrive, please take this excellent opportunity to get involved! 

We invite nominations for the following positions:  
 

 Seven positions for a two-year term, concluding 30 November 2025 
 
The Call for Nominations will close at 5pm Monday 27 November 2023.  
 

About the Network and Committee 

The LG Professionals SA Women’s Network aims to maintain and improve the role of women 

employed in local government, to celebrate their contributions, and to identify and provide 

opportunities to network and/or access development and training. 

Network Eligibility:  

LG Professionals SA members who are women and work for a local government entity or subsidiary. 

The Women’s Network Committee meets every six weeks, with meetings generally held 9:30 AM - 

11:00 AM on a Thursday with the option to attend in person or via Zoom. Distance shouldn’t be a 

barrier to getting involved.  

During these meetings, the Network Committee progress the Network’s priority areas - to maintain 

and improve the role of women employed in local government, to celebrate their contributions and 

identify and provide opportunities to network and access development and training. They support 

the delivery and planning of 3 forums a year, as well as an Annual Conference, with brainstorming 

and sharing of ideas relating to event curation taking place in Committee meetings. At times, 

subcommittees may be formed to progress certain initiatives. 

The Women’s Network and Women’s Network Committee provide a safe and welcoming place for 

Women of all levels to come together, make new connections and support others. 

 

 

 

 



 

Nomination Process 

1. Please complete the nomination form available online and return it to Haylie Maynard, 
Membership and Networks Officer, at haylie@lgprofessionalssa.org.au by 5pm, Monday 
27 November 2023.  Email confirmation of receipt of your nomination will be sent.  

2. In the instance that the number of nominations received exceed the positions available, the 
Committee will undertake a skills and diversity analysis to appoint successful candidates.  

3. All nominees will be advised of the nomination outcome via email from                                     
LG Professionals SA in early December 2023. 

 
We look forward to receiving your nomination and congratulate you on taking the brave step to put 
your name forward.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Haylie Maynard, Membership and 

Networks Officer, via email at haylie@lgprofessionalssa.org.au or phone 08 8224 2086.  
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